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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I am writing to voice my strong disapproval of the new proposed rule, PRO 01-21. I believe 
that workers should have access to their pay without added fees or high-interest rates that can 
be detrimental. 

Earned Wage Access is a basic right, and rule PRO 01-21 would make it much harder for 
Californians to get by. 

Workers have already sacrificed too much. The state government should not implement rules 
that take away our financial freedom as well. 

I urge you to reconsider PRO 01-21 and protect Earned Wage Access. 

Rhinda Fulton 
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